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Gareth Leigh 

Head of Energy Infrastructure Planning 

Department for Business, Energy and Industrial Strategy 

1 Victoria Street 

London SW1H 0ET 

 

C/O: NorfolkBoreas@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 

National Infrastructure 

Temple Quay House 

2 The Square 

BRISTOL BS1 6PN 

 

10 August 2021 

RE: Unique Reference: NORB-AFP211, Norfolk Boreas project (Your ref: EN010087) 

 

Dear Mr Leigh,  

Thank you for taking the time to write to us about the Order Granting Development Consent 

for Norfolk Boreas Limited.  

Noel Quinn, Group Chief Executive, has asked me to respond in my capacity as the Head of 

Infrastructure Sector, UK.  I can confirm that we have no comments to make at this time in 

relation to the application.  

Please contact myself if you would like to discuss this further. 

Euan McLeod 

Head of Infrastructure Sector, UK 

HSBC UK Bank plc 

 

 

; HSBC UK, 71 Queen Victoria Street, London 
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